Dryden Sports Boosters (DSB)

http://www.drydensportsboosters.com/home

February 13, 2014 at 7:00 p.m. Dryden High School Library

PRESENT: Jerry Goodenough (President), Lance Cole (Vice President), Amy LeViere (Treasurer), Loree McOwen (Secretary), Julie Whitaker, Don and Bonnie Scutt, Eric Hicks

MINUTES TAKEN BY: Loree McOwen

#	Issue	Discussion	Action
	Welcome		
	Attendance and Approval of Minutes	Jerry opened the meeting at 7:09 p.m. Minutes from the January 9, 2014 meeting were approved	
	Treasurers Report (see attached)	Amy reported DSB checking balance as of 1/31/2014 is \$29,664.98	
		Amy discussed the need for additional financial oversight. Subcommittee created	Amy is to put together a list of what she'd like to see happen and send it out to the Financial Subcommittee
	Old Business	None	
	Committee Report updates	Concessions: Bonnie presented breakout of winter concessions. (see attached) We had \$4,057.43 net profit to date. She also showed potential Spring outdoor dates for concessions.	Jerry has requested Bonnie present at March meeting dates for Spring concessions
		Fund-Raising: None Disbursements: None Membership: None	
	New Business Sports Programs	A subcommittee will meet to address concerns with advertising and the current printed sports program. Subcommittee created	A subcommittee of Jerry, Butch, Diedra and Amy will work on this.
	Inside Popcorn Machine	Bonnie stated inside concessions needs a larger popcorn popper. We currently have \$809 left for Concessions equipment expenditures.	Bonnie is to work up pricing for new popcorn unit for March meeting
	AD budgeting w/ DSB	Jerry discussed AD Fords budgeting needs and wanting to include DSB. Further discussion needed	Jerry to invite AD Ford to March meeting for further discussion

Sr. Night Banquet Winter Sports DSB Scholarship	It's time to start thinking about the Sr Night Banquet. It is scheduled for June 4, 2014 Subcommittee created Bonnie has already given the Pins and Letters to AD Ford for the winter sports. DSB will provide a representative for each banquet. Loree discussed the need start announcing the scholarship and to solidify our evaluation process. We used a point system last year but	Jerry will email Wendy to see if she'll chair the event this year. Eric stated he would help. Amy will work with Brian on the trophies/plaques. Loree will email Wendy the event sheet for the banquet from last year Jerry to work with AD Ford on when these will be handed out and what DSB Rep will be present. Jerry to check with AD Ford about having a Coaches reference section added to the scholarship application which allows the
	felt like it didn't allow us to see the "whole athlete". We would like to get input from the coach which is currently missing. Subcommittee created	coach to say how the player impacted their team.
Membership	DSB currently has some marketing materials. We need to make sure these are available at both concession stands and wherever else DSB may be.	
	We have a huge need to bring in and retain new members. Lots of discussion on how best to do this. DSB needs to be present at more parent oriented events. Suggested were:	Loree is to put together a "Welcome Packet" of DSB information for new/potential members for March meeting
	 5th grade orientation to middle school May 28th from 6-7 pm 8th grade HS information night 	Jerry will check to see how we can be included in these events.
	 Dairy Day – have tent, walk in parade Subcommittee created 	A subcommittee of Loree, Jerry and Deidra will meet to come up with ideas to present at the March meeting
Next Meting	March 13, 2014 at 7:00 p.m., Dryden High School Library	
Adjourn	The meeting adjourned at 8:23 p.m.	